
Spokesperson of the Committee on Communications, Telecommunications, and Digital 

Economy and Society made a statement   

17 December 2020 

 

 

On Thursday 17th December 2020, at 12.15 hrs., at Press Room, 1st Floor, Parliament Building, 

Hon. Mr. Somkiat Thanomsin, Spokesperson of the Committee on Communications,  

Telecommunications, and Digital Economy and Society, made a statement on the result of  

the meeting on the System Development of the National Digital Identity Platform (Digital ID). 

Nowadays, the digital technologies has progressed increasingly, but, in aspect of government    

services, where should be developed by using the digital technologies to facilitate the 

services of required information for public sector in particular. It would be more 

convenience, responsiveness and accuracy as well as saving time for the operation between 

public sectors and government agencies on business transactions. However, there were 

some constraints of the government agencies integration and unready to service. Especially, 

the Authentication and the Digital Identity Proofing System do not cover all government 

agencies, including rules and regulations do not support the digital transactions to be lawful. 

Therefore, the committee will push forward these issues and will collect problems, 

obstacles and solutions for improving the concrete usage of the Digital Identity Proofing and 

Authentication System.          
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